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Comments: Please drop your proposed Rangeland Management Directives update. If you are to propose any

other update, it should favor wildlife and the land, not contribute to livestock grazing. 

 

Livestock grazing also harms sheep and cattle. There's no ethical reason for livestock grazing. Ranchers can find

other ways to survive, animals can't.

 

Protect wildlife, their water and their land.  

 


